
 
	
Good Morning NCAFCC Member ED/CEO/Directors,
 
Please see below for an opportunity to engage and collaborate with 
NCAFCC’s dental members, as well as those members who are
interested in engaging in the dental space. Please share this email with any team members who 
may be interested in joining in as well!

 
Join Us May 9 for Inaugural Quarterly 
Meeting of NCAFCC's 
New Dental Networking Group!
 
We’re introducing a new 
quarterly dental networking group for those 
members who are engaged in, or would like to 
be engaged in, the dental space, so mark your 
calendars for Thursday, May 9, from 1:30 to 
3:00 p.m. for our inaugural meeting.
 
This series of meetings is part of our strategic 
priority of expanding dental access to free and 
charitable clinic patients across each of the 
NCAFCC regions in North Carolina.
 
Each quarter, we hope to have a guest speaker, 
as well as some discussion time among our 
members. This will be a great opportunity to 
learn and grow together as we work toward our 
vision of every free and charitable clinic patient 
in North Carolina having access to dental care.
 
We owe a special shout-out to Dr. Brett Leslie, a 
dentist from Community Care Clinic of Rowan 
who has been supporting NCAFCC and its 
members in dental expansion and will facilitate 
our meetings. Dr. Leslie also secured our first 
guest speaker, Amanda Belleville, a colleague of 
his at Rowan-Cabarrus Community College. 
(Details at right.)
 



	

Amanda Belleville (shown above) will be our 
featured speaker for our 
inaugural dental networking group meeting.
 
Amanda is program chair for dental assisting at 
Rowan-Cabarrus Community College in 
addition to teaching radiology and infection 
control for dental practices around the state.
 
Amanda is very excited to speak to 
our group on compliance issues facing 
free dental clinics and ways free dental clinics 
can partner with community 
college dental programs.




Allison Kelly


